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Friday, June 7, 2024 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

SPRAUVE LIBRARY ON ST. JOHN CLOSED 
 

Commissioner Jean-Pierre L. Oriol of the Department of Planning and Natural 
Resources announces that the ELAINE IONE SPRAUVE PUBLIC LIBRARY AND MUSEUM 

OF CULTURAL ARTS on St. John will be closed to the public until further notice. 
 
The Commissioner apologizes for the inconvenience and thanks the 
community for their understanding. 
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